

P.O. BOX 1059 McCOOK, NEBRASKA 69001-1059 PHONE 308 / 345-2022 FAX 308 / 345-1461 Mayor: Phil Lyons

Council:

Janna Burton Flora Lundberg Dick Mitchell Steve Batty

City Manager: John E. Carter

Dear Chief Snowden,

I'd like to extend to you a personal Thank You and ask that you pass on this letter of Appreciation to your Officer Jim Wagner.

Officer Wagner took time out of his vacation, while visiting our Community, to provide some excellent Survival Training. Not only did he provide training for Officers within my Agency but for Deputies and Reserve Deputies within the Red Willow County Sheriff's Office as well as members of the Nebraska State Patrol.

As a Defensive Tactics Instructor for my Agency and a quest Instructor for the Nebraska Law Enforcement Training Center myself, I was extremely impressed by Officer Wagner's presentation, motivation and the practicality of the technics and tactics in which he instructed us.

It is so important for Officers to remain current and proficient in all types of tactics and in Criminal trends, even activity happening half a continent away from Southwestern Nebraska. Because as we've seen in the past it's only a matter of time before we see the same types of activity here. This can only help us be better prepared when it arrives.

Officer Wagner exemplifies the professionalism and cooperation needed within the Law Enforcement Community. He is a credit to your Agency and to our Profession. Again Thank You for sharing Officer Wagner and to him for sharing with us.

Sincerly

Sgt. Kevin Darling McCook Police Department

McCook, NE 69001